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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

OCT 2 5 201Z 

Columbus Imaging Associates 
d/b/a Columbus Diagnostic Imaging 
790 Creekview Drive 
Columbus, IN 47201 

Dear Ms. Lennon: 

Enclosed is Amendment No. 09 to your NRC Material License No. 13-26797-01 in accordance 
with your request. Please note that the major changes made to your license are printed in bold 
font. 

This also refers to the NRC Form 314 "Certificate of Disposition" dated July 19, 2012, and the 
letters dated July 29,2012, August 28,2012, and October 19,2012, concerning the request to 
terminate license number 13-26797-01. 

The NRC staff has reviewed the final status surveys submitted for license number 13-26797-01. 
Based on its review, the staff has concluded that all licensable radioactive material has been 
removed from that facility and residual radioactive material attributable to licensed activities 
does not exceed current NRC criteria. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 
the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (630)829-9841. My fax number is (630) 
515-1078 and my email address is colleen.casey@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

c~o,e4 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 13..26797-01 
Docket No. 030-34441 
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